
May/June 2018 

Soccer Blitz with Mr Molloy 

The boys won their soccer blitz today and now go onto the Munster finals in Tralee. 

 

Primary Games 

Best of luck to Oisin O' Donoghue who will play in Semple Stadium next Sunday 21st May 
when Tipperary V Cork. Congratulations to his cousin Keeva O' Donoghue from St John the 
Baptist GPS who played in the Gaelic Grounds, Limerick last weekend. 

 

Hurling 



Our U11 Roinn A and A1 panels played their hearts out in Leahy Park. Well done to 
everyone. It looks like you all really enjoyed yourself. 

 

Soccer Munster Finals in Tralee 

The boys had a great day making it to the soccer final in Tralee. Well done to all involved as 
it was a long trip. 

 

Walk to School Week 

Everyone met at the green every morning to make the walk together to school. Excellent 
exercise before school. 



 

GAA Blitz in Tipperary Town 

All the 1st class boys got a chance to go to Tipperary Town to play in a football and hurling 
blitz against other schools in Tipperary. They all had an enjoyable day and we had a lovely 
BBQ after all the games. 

 

 



Strictly Come Dancing 

Our very own dancing star Evan from first class, won the Strictly Come Dancing 
Competition at the weekend. 

 

Slow Bike Race 

Our slow bike race took part on 14th June. This was a great initiative as part of Bike week 
2018. All the boys had lots of fun around the school grounds. 

 

 

 

 

 



Active School Tours 

This year lots of our classes went on active school tours around Munster.  

Junior Infants went to Planet Playground in Clonmel.  

 

Senior Infants went to Leahy Park Farm. 

 

1st Class went to Fota Wildlife Park in Cork where they were blessed with beautiful sunshine. 
Their feet were very tired at the end of the day. 



 

 

3rd Class went to Cobh where they visited Spike Island and the Titanic. It was a very 
successful day in the sun. 

 

6th Class went to UL where they got to lots of sports. 

Sports Day 2018 

Our annual Sports Day was held on the 15th June and was another great success. It is true to 
say we have the best Sports Days here. Every boy and member of staff took part in the fun 
games and races that took place throughout the day. We even had a surprise visit from the 
Ice-Cream van. Hope everyone enjoyed the day! 



 

 

 

 

 



Run a Mile 

Well done to all the 6th Class boys and girls who organised a very successful fundraiser on 
21st June. Everyone really enjoyed it. 

 

First Class Tug-of-war Competition 

What a battle between Ms Webster’s and Mrs Bane’s boys in the sun! 

 

School Hurling League Finals 



Congratulations to all who participated in the school league finals today and thanks to Cashel 
King Cormac's GAA for helping to organise the event and providing medals and treats. 

 

 

  


